L. Lea to A. Johnston, December 4, 1851, Sen. Ex. Docs., 33 Cong., Spec. Sess., Doc. 4, 23 (688).

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR,

Office Indian Affairs, Dccember 4, 1861,
Sr: Your letter of 8th October, 1851, in relation to your proceedin,

 as sub-agent for the Indians in California, has been received, and will
be duly considered. _

Very respectfully, your obedient servant,

L. LEA, Commissioner.
Apay Jounsron, Esq., Sub-agent, §e., » Commissioner
{Care of R. McKee, Adgent, §c., San Francisco, Cal.)

————
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